
Superintendent’s Comments Belmond-Klemme CSD

Renewal of Fire Alarm Agreement

Background:
Under Iowa law, contracts must be approved by the school board.

Our school district pays for a service to monitor, inspect, and maintain our fair alarms.

Our three-year agreement with Siemens Industries is up for renewal. The annual cost for their 
service is $360.

Recommended Action:
I recommend the board move to approve the three-year contract with Siemens Industries for fire 
alarm monitoring.


